
Van: Catherine Naughton <Catherine.Naughton@edf-feph.org> 
Datum: 7 december 2015 11:51:53 CET 
Kopie: "loredana@dicsi.be" <loredana@dicsi.be>, Lila Sylviti <lila.sylviti@edf-feph.org> 
Onderwerp: 2017- 20th Anniversary of EDF- your thoughts and plans- reminder about our 
members survey launched in members mailing 

Dear EDF Members, 
  
This is a reminder of something you have already received in members mailing. 
  
Following a discussion at our recent Board meeting in Brussels, we would like to ask for your views 
on how EDF should mark our 20th anniversary in 2017. We will take your ideas as a starting point for 
planning a campaign to mark this event. If you could fill out this survey by December 23rd, it would 
be great. You can be as specific as you like. Also feel free to write to me separately if the survey does 
not give you enough space. We are interested in particular to hear what kind of actions you may 
want to propose for the 20th anniversary, at National and also European level.  
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/20yearsEDF 
  
Warm regards, 
Catherine  
  
  
  
Catherine Naughton  
Director 
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